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PRIMARY 1  

WEE WEEKLY SHEET  

W.B. 29TH NOVEMBER, 2022 
 

 

Rhu Primary 

School 

Welcome back, 
 
We have had a wonderful time reading the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. We have explored 
measuring length and height through using non-standard units. We used little blocks to measure 
our shoes and compare them to the size of the giant’s footprint we then started to use different 
sized bricks to measure our heights. My numeracy top tip this week is to explore measuring 
length and height at home. You could use paper clips to measure the length of sofa or compare 
the height of the trees you see out and about.  
 
Next week we will be saying farewell to Bramble Berry as we start our new topic of transport. 
Starting with Mr Gumpy’s Motor Car.    
 
We are continuing to practise our Nativity and the Primary 1, 2 and 3 children have been working 
really hard to learn their parts. The Nativity performance is a new experience for lots of our 
children and we will be doing many small rehearsals to build their confidence.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
Thanks,            Mrs. Murdoch                                        
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Phonics 

 

We will be revisiting 

our sounds going back 

over each sound, 

writing CVC words and 

sentences. 

 

 

 

 

 
Reminders 

 
 

Monday the 28th is a 
non-pupil day and the 

school will be closed to 
pupils.    

 
Nativity 

Rhu Primary School are proud and excited to 
announce the P1, P2 and P3 Nativity 

It’s a Party! 
 

Thursday 15th December @ 1:30 
Friday 16th December @ 1:30 

Ticket details to follow 


